(22/04/2014) northcoast - Rezoning part of portion 123 & 176, lord howe island

From: L

To: "northcoast@planning.nsw.gov.au" <northcoast@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 17/04/2014 15:40

Subject: Rezoning part of portion 123 & 178, lord howe island to Zone 2 settlement
Dear Sir/Madam,

| do not wish my name and address to be made public.

| would like to make the following comments on the above proposal.

Although | support the proposal to enable Capella Lodge to update their sewerage system my
concern is that with rezoning it to settlement could also allow further extensions of buildings on these

portions not just a sewerage system.

A condition could be put on the approval that this could not happen in the future.

Yours sincerely,






